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Testimony To The NYSDEC Regarding Permit Renewal For The
E.g1st St. MTS

LIZ KRUEGER  July 20, 2015

New York - Today, Senator Krueger submitted written testimony to the New York State
Department of Environmental Conservation during their public comment period regarding
the renewal of permits for construction and operation of the 91st St. Marine Transfer

Station.



